Memorandum

To:

Randy Poe, Superintendent

From:

Stephen Ogden, Asst. DPP

Cc:

Boone County Schools Board of Education Members

Date:

4 January 2016

Re:

FRYSC Grant District Assurance Page

In compliance with KRS 156.497 – 156.4977, Boone County Schools will provide to the Cabinet for Health and Family Services a signed Assurance Certificate that will be submitted with the grant applications from each of our FRYS Centers.

Please find with this memorandum, the District Assurance Certification that requires attention from our School Board at the January meeting. I am requesting that our Board approve the Assurance Certification so that we may continue to operate the FRYS Centers at the ten (10) Boone County Schools that qualify for a Center: Burlington Elementary, Ockerman Elementary, Kelly Elementary, Collins Elementary, Florence Elementary, RA Jones Middle School, Boone County High School, Yealey Elementary, Camp Ernst Middle, and Goodridge Elementary. With the Boards approval and the appropriate signatures, I will submit the Assurance Certification on behalf of each of the Centers at these schools.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.